
Paper Petition Details  
 

Permit Holders - Parking Request College Avenue 
 
We, the residents of College Avenue have raised numerous petitions for our road to be turned 
into a permit holder the reasons are outlined below. Here is another petition but can you also 
advise what we can further do to get this actioned please, as a matter of urgency. 
 
The reasons are outlined below: 

1) Cars left dumped on the road for many months improperly parked shown in pictures 
below  

2) People seem to park their cars who work in the high street. 
3) There are numerous flats which have been and are being built on Chalvey Road East 

which do not have allocated parking, these people will also end up parking on this road . 
4) People who live on The Crescent seem to park on this road as they cannot be bothered 

to get a permit. 
 
We are paying Council Tax and Road Tax but can never seem to find parking on our own 
road.  
 
 
This petition was received on 12th July, 2018. 
 
This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 24th July, 2018. 
 
This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 27th July, 2018. 
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 26 
 
 
Council Response  
 
I am writing to you in response to the above petition regarding your request for a 
residents parking scheme on College Avenue. 
 
I can confirm we have designed a residents parking scheme for the following roads; 
College Avenue, Martin Road, Kings Road, King Edward Street, Ragstone Road (the 
section between Kings Road and Windsor Road) and 160-196 Windsor Road Service 
Road, and the consultation has started today. 
 
The consultation process will last for 21 days and we will be accepting representations 
until Friday 17th August, 2018. A plan showing the details of the scheme can be viewed 
at our following offices: 
 

• St Martins Place, 51 Bath Road, Slough, SL1 3UF;  

• My Council, Landmark Place, High Street, Slough, SL1 1JL; and  

• Library @ The Curve, William Street, Slough, SL1 1XY 
 
Furthermore you can email us at parking@slough.gov.uk to request a copy of the plan to 
be sent electronically. 
 



If you would like to make representation all correspondence should be sent to: 
Parking Development 
Slough Borough Council  
St Martins Place 
51 Bath Road 
Slough  
SL1 3UF  
 
Or email to:  parking@slough.gov.uk  
 
If you have any questions regarding this then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 




